
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to let you know that we are hosting our first Performing Arts Recital on November 2, 

2018. We would like to encourage our students from Grade 1-12 to sign up for this fantastic 

opportunity. Our goal is to provide a venue for our students to showcase their talents in music, dance 

and drama. This event is student directed therefore the preparation and practice must be done during 

students’ own time. I will check their performance the week of October 15-26 to gauge if they are 

ready for the Nov. 2 performance.  

 

Expectations: 

1. Students will return this form with parent signature and this will serve as a commitment contract 

that once submitted, students are to prepare on their own and have their performance ready to 

be checked the week of Oct.15-26 

2. Title of the music, dance or drama piece must be submitted to Ms. H by Sept 28. 

3. Students must wear a formal outfit during the recital 

 

Musically yours, 

Mrs. Cheryl Heyres-Bishal 

Director of Music & Performing Arts 

Juilliard-Nord Anglia Performing Arts Regional Lead 

China Region 

Léman International School Chengdu 

No. 1080 Da’an Road, Da’an Village 

Tianfu New District, Chengdu, 610218 

Cheryl.Heyres@lis-chengdu.com 

 

 

Student Name: ____________________________________   Grade: ___________________________________ 

Performance Piece Title: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Signature: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Printed Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Date:____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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